
 “Summit Christian College, an institution of higher learning, educates 

leaders for Christian service.” 

 

2025 21st  Street, Gering, NE 69341 
Phone: 308-632-6933 or 888-305-8599  Email: contact@summitcc.edu  Website: www.summitcc.edu 

 

 

Dear Colleague and Friend of Summit Christian College,  

 

Thank you:  
• For your unwavering loyalty to Christ,   
• For your stubborn fidelity to sound biblical doctrine, 
• For your passion for bringing God's word to life, 
• For your commitment to keeping Christian Higher Education affordable, so those preparing 

for ministry can graduate and serve wherever God is calling them without the burden of 
debt.  

You are taking a stand for all of these things when you support Summit Christian College. 
 
Think about it.  Summit Christian College was in an excellent position to respond to the onset of the 
COVID19 pandemic this year, largely because of your partnership with the college.  Your generous 
support helped build our online platform, the Summit Bridge. This allowed a smooth transition 
from on-campus to at-home learning, even before the government directives began to go into effect.   
As the year 2020 draws to a close, we are back on campus while being attentive to the Covid19 
situation.  
 
Would you prayerfully consider making an extraordinary "End of Year" contribution to the ministry 
of Summit Christian College?  End of year gifts are needed to help the college meet the immediate 
challenges ahead.   
 

• The time has come for the college to hire new faculty, staff, and administrators. In part to 
prepare for a smooth transition from faculty and staff that will be retiring soon to the next 
generation to take up the torch of educating Christian leaders.   

• The college is in immediate need of a well-qualified administrator so we can separate the 
Director of Operations responsibilities from those of the Academic Dean. Scott Gribble is 
temporarily doing both administrative positions. He cannot continue to do this because we 
will be beginning a new "Self-Study" to maintain our Accreditation status, which will 
require a lot of Scott's time.  

• A special gift from you will also help the college replace our old red van with a safe and 
reliable new one.  

• To help our End of Year giving campaign, we moved our Christmas Wish List to July.  Be on 
the lookout for the Christmas in July letter. 

 
Your support of Summit Christian College will help us face the technological, cultural, and political 
challenges of the future as we strive to prepare Christian Leaders for that same future. 
 
“The reaper draws his wages and gathers a crop for eternal life, so that the sower and the reaper 
may rejoice together."  (John 4:36)  We rejoice together with you  because  you are a vital part of 
the ministry of Summit Christian College.   
 

 
David K Parrish 
President 
Summit Christian College 
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